
Personalized Card From Owner



Knowing that you had a choice, thank you
for entrusting our funeral home, family and staff

with the services of your loved one. 
We know that you have a choice so we consider it a 

privilege
to have you select Lohman Funeral Homes,

one for which we are very grateful.
We are always concerned that our services meet and

exceed the expectations of the families we serve.
We would appreciate hearing from you if there is anything 

you feel would be helpful for us to know. Please take
a few minutes and complete the enclosed card and return

it to me. Your honest comments will help us be more
sensitive to the needs of our families. 

Thank you for taking the time to help us.

With warmest personal Regards,

How likely are you to Recommend our firm to a friend 
or Relative?

0    1    2    3    4    5    6    7    8    9    10

Why Did You Rate Us This Way?

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________


